
Town of Eustis  

Selectboard Meeting and Public Hearing 

November 28, 2023 

 

Present: Steve St. Jean, Justin Wyman, Jeff Lecander, Linda Marzelli, Carol 

Sherrier. 

Attending: Rachel Williams, Tina O’Donnell, Jeff Stevens, Barry London, Tony 

Lojas, Lisa Reider 

6pm Steve opened the meeting and welcomed those in attendance. 

Justin made a motion to accept the minutes as written from the meeting on 

November 14, 2023, Carol 2nd Steve, Justin, Jeff, Linda, & Carol in favor, 

Motion passed unanimously.  

Steve Opened the Public hearing, and reviewed the renewal application for 

Brickyard Hallow liquor license. 

Steve made a motion to sign the renewal application for Brickyard Hallow 

liquor license, Jeff 2nd Steve, Justin, Jeff, Linda, & Carol in favor, Motion 

passed unanimously. 

The Barry London came to talk to the board about the property that the town 

owns abutting the school. Barry and Steve will do a walk through to see what 

can or can not be done with the building. 

Steve made a motion to continue with C-prompt and going with the new 

silver business managed plan, having trio host our server and the Gemini 

back up for it all, and dis continue sketch. Justin 2nd, Steve, Justin, Jeff, Linda, 

& Carol in favor, Motion passed unanimously. 

Rachel reached out to Beckie at Franklin Savings about the interest rate we 

were offered from First National Bank to see if they could do something for 

us to get us closer to that. They did. We now have 4.5% interest from 

Franklin Savings bank starting that day.  

Steve expressed that he was happy that they were able to give us that 

interest rate, but that would should not have to ask, the bank should be 

working for us. The next time we are given an offer that is more then we may 

not reach out to our bank.  



Steve made a motion to move all the money form the savings account to a cd 

for 5.25 % Jeff 2nd Steve, Justin, Jeff, Linda, & Carol in favor, Motion passed 

unanimously. 

Mike Cain has given hos resignation. The board and workers comp need a 

letter of resignation from him.  

Tony needs to upgrade some things at the transfer station and he asked 

Rachel to reach out to AVCOG and see if there are any grants available soon 

to help with a new building to meet the requirements of DEP. 

Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Justin 2nd Steve, Justin, Jeff, 

Linda, & Carol in favor, Motion passed unanimously. 

All town and water dept warrants were signed. 

This meeting was recorded. 

Attested: Rachel Williams 

 

 

 

 


